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Good Morning Members for Queensland,

I am writing to state my opposition to the new bill tabled by Minister for health Yvette
D'Ath this month to extend the Public health response measures until 30 April 2022.

This is a completely unnecessary abuse of power & there are no grounds for this action.
There have been NO direct deaths this year from Covid yet the indirect deaths from suicide
are horrific. Not to mention business closures, mental health escalation, increased
substance abuse, prevalent domestic violence & abuse, homelessness, education loss &
financial strain on most of the population.

NONE of this warrants the extension on SOE!
NONE of this warrants the choice to put profits before people!
NONE of this is justifiable no matter how much fear you try to induce!

This 1s NOT leadership, this is dictatorship & the people WILL NOT succumb to the
tyrony.

I am a healthy, free & sovereign human being & I will not stand by & let this happen. The
people are waking up & they will hold you accountable for the crimes committed over the
last 18 months.

This entire government has blood on its hands & you have had time to retract & do the
right thing & you have failed.

We as the people are no longer going to be a part of this abusive relationship.

Enough is enough I choose to stand up & exercise my rights in alignment with Australian
Law.

Again | clearly state my opposition to this bill.

Yours Sincerely,

Paul Booker
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